
 
 
Welcome NHS Class of 2029! 
 
On behalf of the Northwood High School Parent Teacher Student Association (NHS PTSA), we 
would like to welcome all our incoming 9th-grade families. This is an exciting time for your 
family. We want you to know that Northwood High School is a special place where teachers, 
parents, and students work together to provide an exceptional educational environment. 
 
The good news is that there are so many different ways to help out at Northwood High School. We 
encourage you to look for ways to be involved, connect, and serve through our fantastic parent 
groups, such as the Timberwolf Instrumental Music Boosters (TIMB), Northwood Choral Music 
Boosters, NHS Athletics Boosters, and, of course, our NHS PTSA, where parents work alongside 
our awesome NHS staff and students to support their needs. 

 
One Action to Take Right Now! Register on our website, NorthwoodPTSA.org, to get our newsletter 
and learn what we do: 

 
●​ Kick-Off Registration Days 
●​ Student Store NorthwoodPTSA.org 
●​ Career Speaker Series 
●​ Reflections Art Program 

●​ Year-Long Staff Appreciation 
●​ Grad Night for Seniors 
●​ Library and Technology Support 
●​ Student Advocacy Trip 
●​ Sacramento Safari for Parent Advocacy 

 
Please visit these parent groups to learn more: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please look for our emails so we can keep you informed on ways to volunteer and become a 
member of one of the largest PTSAs in Irvine. It takes many hands to continue our support of the 
students. Please contact us with any questions about ways you can help. We can't wait to meet 
you at 8th Grade Family Night and Freshmen Kick-Off in August! 

Mike Nystrom 
NHS PTSA President 2023-25 
president@northwoodptsa.org 
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